Student Handout 2-Parent Letter
Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are currently studying coal and coal mining in our class.  There are many different types of mines and mine openings, so to make this less confusing, we are going to construct the mines and mine openings out of edible materials.  To make this possible, I am asking for the donation of some food products.  I have listed a number of items below, but you may include any item that you think they may be able to build with.  Please send these items to class by 
_____________________________.

Chocolate Chips

Bagels

Marshmallows

Icing

Pretzel sticks

Graham crackers

Cookies

Candies

Food coloring

Sprinkles

Icing

Bread

Plastic spoons, paper plates

I appreciate any donation that you may be able to make.  This hands-on activity should be very enjoyable for the students and also an interesting way of learning the coal mining basics.  

Thank you,

